

Dear Committee,

Having read your 60 page plan of ego driven self aggrandisement, it feels as a local resident as if I have more chance of stopping the tide coming in.

Nevertheless I wish to raise an objection to your plans.

My reasons are rooted back over years ago when I first moved to Warrington. In the I was aspirational to climb the property ladder, which I was fortunate to be able to do. I realise that the many carefully planned moves were always at my own risk, however I was lucky enough to move to South Warrington.

So after years of careful, successful investment, it appears that Warrington Borough Council are now proposing to devalue what I have worked so hard to create, all in the name of grandiose schemes, misplaced ambition and a level of arrogance that beggars belief by riding rough shod over local residents to achieve only their own ambitions.

Why do you think that South Warrington residents would vote for you destroying an area that many other people have saved and worked so hard to create. If there wasn't such wealth creation, mostly through property, then it wouldn't have the desirability it has and the council wouldn't be as rich as it as it sucks the life out of us for council tax that we see little in return. In fact the road I live on still isn't adopted after years yet it has one of the busiest local schools used hundreds of times a week by people who use the unadopted road with no thought for it's maintenance. Your scheme effectively turns our lovely local area into an inner city Milton Keynes copy or an ugly band of concrete, which will destroy a much sought after area to live, thus reducing property value, quality of life, years of disruption. Ladies and Gentlemen, curb your vanity!